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Date: 13th February 2017 
Your Ref:  
Our Ref: 038 
 
Via Email: ldfprogrammeofficer@tiscali.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Butcher 

MID SUSSEX DISTRICT PLAN EXAMINATION. 
 
Response to the Inspectors 'Comments and Questions: site allocations and non-housing policies 
'Reference ID8 27th January 2017, ID9 31st January 2017. 
 
Hearings Scheduled to commence on 28th February 2017.  
 
Jubb Consulting Engineers Ltd and PowerHaus Consultancy Ltd advisors to Mr D J Peacock, Barredale 
Court, Turners Hill Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 4LX, a representor to the Mid Susses 
District Plan 2015 Submission etc, have considered and reviewed the Inspectors Comments and 
Questions outlined in ID8 and ID9 regarding Policy DP19 Transport. 
 
In Appendix 1, attachment 2, we submit suggested rewording for the proposed modification to Policy DP 
19 Transport in tracked changes and make a request for Mr Matthew Grist of Jubb Consulting Engineers 
to be present to participate in the discussion regarding this policy. It would be very helpful if you would 
please inform me whether this would be on Tuesday 28th February 2017 or Wednesday 1st March 2017 
so Mr Grist can organise his diary accordingly. Thank you. 
 
We also in attachment 3, Appendix 2, by way of explanation (not a representation on the matter) outline 
the factual background of the suggested rewording in Appendix 1, which we feel will assist in 
understanding the reasons for our suggested rewording to DP 19.        
   
I look forward to hearing from you shortly re programming. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mary Power  
Director 
PowerHaus Consultancy Ltd 

Mrs Pauline Butcher 
Programme Officer 
Mid Sussex District Plan 2014-2031 Examination, 
260 Collingwood Road,  
Sutton,  
Surrey,  
SM1 2NX 
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